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Newsletter Article Highlights:

Is Your Hotel Website in Compliance with the ADA?
Federal Trade Commission and Enforcement of Privacy Law
The Importance of a Power of Attorney for Health Care
Vaccine Injury Claims and the Federal Vaccine Court

Firm News:

Pete Faust Elected Managing Shareholder and President of OCHDL
In Memoriam: Thomas A. Merkle 1944–2020
21 Firm Attorneys Recognized by Super Lawyers
OCHDL Ranked in 2021 “Best Law Firms”
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